
The Ontario Line Community Notice 

 

The Ontario Line  

 
15.6 kilometres of transit service 

 
Over 40 new connections to GO train lines and existing 
subway, streetcar, and bus lines. 

 
Making it faster and easier for hundreds of 
thousands of people to get where they need to be  

To stay updated, sign up for our e-newsletter at 
Metrolinx.com/OntarioLine 

 

Write to us at: OntarioLine@Metrolinx.com  
Call us at: 416-202-5100 
Visit the website: Metrolinx.com/OntarioLine  
Information as of: March 6, 2023 

 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, 
veuillez envoyer un courriel à OntarioLine@Metrolinx.com. 

 

Upcoming tree removals along Langley, Riverdale 
and Pape Avenues 

Starting as early as March 11, 2023 
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 Timing  What to expect 
 

• Scheduled work 
date: As early as 
March 11, 2023 
 

• Completion date:  
Approximately 
March 31, 2023 
 

• Days:  
Weekends  
 

• Hours of work:  
Approximately 
7:30 a.m. to 3:00 
p.m. 

 
 

• To prepare for the future Ontario Line, existing utilities will need to 
be relocated along Pape Avenue.  

• To accommodate this work, six trees will be removed within the area 
shown on the image above. 

• There will be one (1) tree removed along Langley Ave., on the 
weekend of March 11, 2023. The tree is centrally located at the 
south easterly most entrance to the playground. 

•  The remaining five (5) trees will be removed on the weekend of 
March 18, 2023, with work expected to be completed by March 
31, 2023.  

• Where required, crews will install barriers around nearby trees that 
are being protected and preserved. 

• Metrolinx has a Vegetation Guideline that specifies how many trees 
need to be planted when any tree is removed, ranging from 1 to 50 
new trees based on the size and location of the tree being removed. 
Our practice is to plant at least three trees for every single tree 
removed as we build more transit across the Greater Golden 
Horseshoe. 

• Metrolinx will work closely with the City of Toronto and Toronto and 
Region Conservation Authority on replanting trees in the area, 
where possible. Learn more at metrolinx.com/vegetation. 

• There will be signage and flag persons on site to help direct 
pedestrians safely. 

• Access to residences in the area will be maintained throughout the 
duration of the work.  

• All necessary permits will be obtained prior to work commencing. 

• The work start date could be rescheduled or delayed due to 
weather conditions or any unforeseen circumstances. 
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